
 
 
 
February 11, 2000 
 
Mr. Richard N. Greenwood, President 
Certified Alloy Products, Inc. 
3245 Cherry Avenue 
P.O. Box 90 
Long Beach, CA 90801 
 
Dear Mr. Greenwood: 
 
RESCISSION OF NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM 
(NPDES) PERMIT – CERTIFIED ALLOY PRODUCTS, 3245 CHERRY AVENUE, LONG 
BEACH, CALIFORNIA (CA0059498; CI-6734) 
  
Reference is made to our letter of December 30, 1999, which included a copy of a 
tentative order which would rescind your NPDES permit (NPDES No. CA0059498), since 
the permit would be replaced by the General Permit (NPDES No. CAG994003; Order No. 
98-055). 
 
Pursuant to Division 7 of the California Water Code, the Regional Board at a public 
hearing held on January 26, 2000, reviewed the tentative Order, considered all factors in 
the case, and adopted Order No. 2000-10 (copy attached) relative to the rescission.   
 
If you have any questions, please call Gary Schultz at (213) 576-6665. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
WAYNE CHIOU, Chief 
Los Angeles Inland Watershed Unit 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: See attached mailing list 
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MAILING LIST 
 
 
cc: U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9,  
    Clean Water Act Standards and Permits Office (WTR-5) 
 U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
 NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service 
 Department of Interior, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
 Mr. John Youngerman, Division of Water Quality, 
    State Water Resources Control Board  
 Mr. Jorge Leon, Office of Chief Counsel, 
    State Water Resources Control Board  
 Department of Fish and Game, Region 5 
 Department of Health Services, Drinking Water Field Operations Branch   
 South Coast Air Quality Management District 
 Los Angeles County, Department of Public Works,  
    Environmental Programs Division 
 Los Angeles County, Department of Health Services  
  Los Angeles County, Department of Public Works, Flood Control Division 
  City of Los Angeles, Bureau of Sanitation 
  City of Los Angeles, Department of Public Works,  
     Stormwater Management Division 
  City of Long Beach 
 Mr. Ben Siap, Certified Alloy Products  
  
 
 
 
 


